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24th September 2020 

Dear Families, 

We are now finishing our third week back with the new “normal” procedures.  Thank you for your support 

with all of this.  By working together to make sure that it is as safe as possible for all children, staff and 

families, we will hopefully keep all of our academies open. 

We are working hard to try to keep the integrity of our bubbles by not introducing different adults to 

them and therefore risking the spread of the virus.  We have had one bubble close this week and we’re 

pleased that careful planning ensured that we only needed to close the academy to a minimum of children 

and staff.  PHE were very clear that we needed to consider any other adults who may have been in the 

bubble. 

We are having a number of phone calls to ask our advice on whether or not a child should attend school.  

The attached flowchart may be helpful in considering this. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Christine Dickinson 

CEO, The Kite Academy Trust 

 

mailto:info@kite.academy
http://www.thekiteacademytrust.org./


 

 

 


